
December 27, 1962

Ms Audrey Moody
S e r i a l s L i b r a r i a n
Oregon ilistorlcal Society
1230 S.W. Park Avenue
Port land, OR 97205

Dear Ms Moody,

Thanks so much for the Information which you sent on the
Rasmus Petersen R6ck hardens. We would Indeed like to have copies
of anyoother information you may have, and appreciate your generous
o f f e r t o c o n t i n u e t h e s e a r c h .

It's most encouraging to know that the Rock Garden is still
open, and that the people of Oregon continue to appreciate its beauty.
As you noted in our newsletter, that stability is a hard-fought
batt le for other, similar sites—and too often, the batt le is lost.
We're aware of several other sites in Oregon, which though they may
not have "historical" appeal (yet!) are nonetheless fascinating.

We would like to receive your newsletter, if possible; per
haps we could arrange reciprocal memberships between SPACES and the
Oregon Historical Society?

How did you hear of us?

Best wishes for a happy 1983.

S i n c e r e l y,

R . Sue Sm i t h
A s s o c i a t e D i r e c t o r


